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1. KPMG Lean Six Sigma Green Belt, FOSTRA organizes several certification courses
from renowned companies to help students improve their managerial acumen. For several
years, we have organized Lean Six Sigma Green Belt Certification Course in association
with KPMG India. The certification was conducted between 24th, 25th, 31st August
and 1st September
The certification received participation from 80 students.
Instructor:

● Mr. Ayoushman Singh (LSS Consultant & Trainer, KPMG)

2. MODUS OPERANDI, FOSTRA organizes a series of seminars/webinars under
MODUS OPERANDI, where various industry specialists interact with the students to
give insights about how the corporate world works and how they can build a successful
career ahead.

● Seminar - Make in India, conducted on 29th August 2019.
Speaker - Mr. Sudhanshu Mani
The webinar was attended by 120 participants.

● Seminar - Winning in India, a 360 Approach, conducted on 20th November
2019
Speaker - Mr. Atul Jain (Executive Vice President, Orient Electric Limited)
The webinar was attended by 120 participants.

● Seminar - Green Supply Chain, conducted on 26th November 2019
Speakers - Mr. Arvind Kalra- Director, Supply Chain Management, Perfetti Van
Melle & Mr. Navneet Bali- Director of Northern Region, Narayana Healthcare
The webinar was attended by 120 participants.

3. CricBid, FOSTRA organized a bidding strategy competition for the students of FORE
School of Management on 14th and 17th October 2019. It had a participation of 10
teams for the final round.



4. X and O, FOSTRA organized a tic tac toe competition in association with International
business Forum on 25th November 2019. The event saw participation from 75 students.

5. Operation: Hunt, FOSTRA organized a cse study competition for the students of FORE
School of Management on 28th November 2019. The event saw participation of 75
students.

6. Industrial Visit, FOSTRA organized a n industrial visit to the manufacturing unit of
HERO Motocorp on 28th February 2020. The event saw participation of 40 students.


